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Fiona Gibson

From: Katherine Lafferty <klafferty@parracity.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 19 August 2014 5:11 PM
To: Fiona Gibson
Cc: Brad Delapierre; Mark Leotta
Subject: Council Submission - MP 08_0258 MOD 8 (internal boundary adjustment)

Dear Fiona,  
 
Exhibition of Modification Request for 61 Mobbs Lane, Epping 
Early Works (MP 08_0258 MOD 8) 
 
I refer to the public exhibition of the above application seeking a modification to the approval of
the Early Works package.  
 
Council raises no objection to the proposed internal boundary adjustment providing there are no
impacts on the VPA requirements and provision (or use) of public domain on the site. 
 
Council appreciates the opportunity to comment on the above application.  
 
Should you wish to discuss any of the above matters, please contact me on 9806 5393.  
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Think before you print! Help save our environment. 
Attention: This e-mail is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient please delete the message 
and notify the sender. The use, copying or distribution of this message or any information it contains, by anyone other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited by Parramatta City Council.  Any views or opinions presented are solely those 
of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of the Council. 

Kind Regards,  
  
Kate Lafferty | Senior Development Assessment Officer 
PARRAMATTA CITY COUNCIL  
30 Darcy Street, Parramatta, NSW 2150 | PO Box 32, Parramatta, NSW, 
2124  
 02 9806 5393   02 9806 5903 
  


